
 

 

 

   Ember’s Wildflower Bunny Rescue is a local 501(c)(3) 
   nonprofit organization located in Redmond, OR. 
 

   We offer a safe place for unwanted bunnies until they are 
   able to be adopted. All bunnies are required to be  
   spay/neutered before adoption. We currently house 30+  
   bunnies and have adopted out 100+ over the last year. 
 

   As you can imagine, this level of care for numerous  
   bunnies is costly on a monthly basis. ANY funds help and 
   are extremely appreciated! 
 

    $150 can spay/neuter a bunny 

    $30/month feeds a bunny (just $1/day 😊) 
 

 

  HOW CAN YOU HELP? 
   Choose an amount (one time or monthly), choose a bunny to Sponsor,  
    set up payment and you’re good to go!  We will send pictures and  
    update you monthly on “your” bunny’s progress. 
    Visit our website for available bunnies at emberswildflower.org 

Venmo @emberswildflower 
www.paypal.me/wildflowerbunnies 

 

   Your sponsorship is a tax deductible donation. Just ask for a receipt. 
 

Visit our Facebook or email wildflowerbunnylove@gmail.com for more info! 
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